
 

Westerly Airport Association 

October 15, 2012  Meeting Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 by Vice President Mike Ferrigno.  There were 10 

members in attendance.   Mike, Carol Amedeo,  Derek, Sam & Karen,  Sam Grills, Carroll D,     

Bill, Suzanne, & Cas. 

   The secretary's and treasurer's reports were read and accepted.  Derek reported that he 

recieved a Thank-You letter and check for $390.00 from Jim Cowley for the Poker Run. 

Old Business 

   Wings Over Westerly was reviewed.  Sam reported that 54 Young Eagles registered for 

flights at the event.  32 were flown at the make-up day on Saturday, October 13.   We had 5 

pilots participating.  Sam also reported that the signage really needs to be replaced for next 

year. People seemed to like the 1 page flyer  because it is easier to handle, and could be put in 

a pocket.  Derek reported that we recieved $3740.00 in donations and made  $352.70 from 

food sales.  We did not get a gate count but attendance was definately affected by the rainy 

weather. The raffle raised $567.00.  Pierre Wicker won the 50/50 prize and donated the 

winnings back to WAA.  Dotty still has the gemstone bracelet donated by Westerly 

Enterprises.  It was suggested that it be auctioned off on Ebay.  Carol is going to place an ad 

in the Westerly Sun to thank all the sponsers. 

New Business 

   Carol will host the Christmas party  on December 15 at her home in Watch Hill. 

   Carol would like to hold a fundraiser at the Ocean House again next year.  The Golden Age 

of Aviation was suggested as a theme.  She will ask about getting the room rent free again. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:07pm. 

    


